
Dawn Romanczak, Recording Secretary 

Pinelands Retriever Club of New Jersey, Inc. 

193 Watson Mill Road 

Landenberg, PA 19350 

dbrquilt@gmail.com 

 

January 5, 2021 

 

Fellow Club Members: 

 

Enclosed you will find the Notice of Open Nominations for the 

Election of 2021 Officers and Board of Directors for our club.  

This annual election is conducted in accordance with the 

Constitution and By-Laws of the Pinelands Retriever Club of 

New Jersey, Inc. 

 

Our current Officers and Board of Directors have been 

contacted by the Nominating Committee and have graciously 

accepted the nomination to continue their current positions this 

year with the exception of Joe Eschert who held the position of 

Vice President.  Many thanks to Joe, who has given decades of 

service to our club.  Jay Pinto has agreed to serve in this 

position.  With that said, our nominations are open and if 

anyone is interested in nominating someone for any of the 

positions, the procedures for doing so are outlined in the 

enclosed letter and are also outlined in our club’s constitution.   

 

Also included in this mailing is our 2021 membership renewal 

form that is due by March 1, 2021. 

 

Thank you all for bearing with us as we continue to navigate 

through the current conditions and look forward to resuming 

our “normal” schedule of activities.   

 

Sincerely, 

Dawn Romanczak 

 

Enclosures 
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